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QUEENSLAND CONTAINER DEPOSIT SCHEME 

 
 
Coca-Cola Amatil (“CCA”) notes the announcement made today by the Queensland Government regarding a 
proposed container deposit scheme.  
 
The Queensland Government has indicated its plan for the scheme to be similar to the New South Wales (“NSW”) 
scheme and that it has entered into high-level talks about setting up a single-scheme administrator with New South 
Wales. 
 
The Queensland Government is targeting for the scheme to commence in 2018.   
 
Following CCA’s announcement on 9 May 2016 regarding the proposed NSW container deposit scheme, it is 
understood that draft legislation to enact the proposed scheme will be introduced into the NSW Parliament in the next 
few months.  
 
CCA will continue to work with both the Queensland and NSW governments, together with other stakeholders, to 
assist in developing a cost efficient scheme in each state. 
 
The Queensland Government’s announcement can be accessed online at the following address:  
http://statements.qld.gov.au/Statement/2016/7/22/container-deposit-scheme-for-queensland 
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